
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  May 15, 2024 
 
RE:  Change Order #1 – 2024 Concrete Pavement Improvement Program 
 

 

Attached is Change Order #1 for this year’s concrete street program.  The total contract 

was lower than expected so we are able to add some additional panels and still remain 

within the budgeted amount for this program. 

The contractor is scheduled to start work on the overall project on May 20th. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at 573-243-2300 x 2031 or 

jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

 

  

 


